Alabama Department of Transportation invites you to attend a public involvement
meeting regarding the Statewide Bicycle and Pedestrian Plan

Notice is hereby given that the Alabama Department of Transportation will hold a Public
Involvement Meeting on the development of the Statewide Bicycle and Pedestrian Plan.
The purpose of this meeting is to present recommendations for bicycle and pedestrian
transportation routes and to solicit public review and comment. This informal meeting
will be held as follows:

Date: Tuesday, January 19, 2016
Time: 4:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.

Location Name: Alabama Department of Transportation
North Region
Guntersville Office

Street Address 23445 US Highway 431,
Guntersville, Alabama 35976

This meeting is an informal open house forum. Interested persons are urged to attend be-
tween the hours of 4:00 p.m. and 7:00 p.m. Representatives of ALDOT will be present to
discuss the project. Provisions will be made to receive written comments at the meeting.

Persons needing special accommodations under the Americans with Disability Act,
please contact the ALDOT Guntersville office at (256) 582-2254 at least five days before
the meeting.

Public attendance is urged and input is solicited.

By order of the Alabama Department of Transportation, Mr. John R. Cooper, Director.




